
Hebron High School Testing Information-Fall 2020  

1. PSAT Testing will take place for all sophomores and juniors who have 
already paid on Thursday October 29th. Students who are not testing will 
have late arrival at 11:45. Any student including bus students that arrive 
late will have a study hall in the cafeteria/gym. Virtual and virtual plus 
students will need to come to the campus to test.  There will not be bus 
service for virtual and virtual plus students.  Room assignments will be 
emailed to parents and students before the testing date.  Students must 
bring their own 4 function/graphing/scientific calculator to use on the 
exam.  

 

2. SAT Testing will take place for seniors who have already registered on 

Tuesday October 27th.   Virtual and virtual plus students will need to come 
to the campus to test.  There will not be bus service for virtual and virtual 
plus students.  Room assignments will be emailed to parents and students 
before the testing date.  Students must bring their own 4 
function/graphing/scientific calculator to use on the exam. 

 

3. AP Registration began September 16th and ends on November 6th. 
Students taking fall and all year exams must register by November 6th to 
avoid a 40$ late fee. Spring AP testers will register in the spring. Students 
must join their class in AP classroom and use the following link to pay for 
their exams.  

https://user.totalregistration.net/AP/441146  

4. STAAR Testing will take place Tuesday December 8th-Friday December 
11th.  

If you have any questions about testing please contact Stacy Hemenway, 
hemenways@lisd.net  



 


